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We Propose An Important Election Integrity Solution for GA.   

Meet “PEITG” (pronounced Pea-Tig). A Parallel Election Integrity Track for GA. 

A Peace of Mind Solution For the 97% of Georgians Voting “in Person” 

Add PEITG as an Amendment, in Conference, or/and a Separate Bill.  

Why? Because voting authority in Georgia needs to move back towards individual voters and 

precincts, and because PEITG will validate or invalidate machine voting results.  

 

PEITG will operate in a “parallel” track with existing voting machines for in-person voting. 

PEITG Key Elements: 

• These PEITG Paper Ballot would be used for all ‘in person voting’ using the same 

security, numbering, and tracking methods we presently use for GA Lotto tickets.  

• Paper ballots (PEITGs) are counted and reported at the precinct level by the manager. 

• All legal chain of custody rules will apply.  

• PEITGs are counted on election day in the precinct for a timely, double-check audit.  

• Secretary of State (SOS) counts should match the PEITG count. If the SOS numbers do 

not match PEITG counts for counties and precincts, SOS counts will become secondary.   

• Precinct managers will order their approved number of PEITGs directly from the SOS 

office.   

• Within 24 hours of election day, extra PEITGs must be returned to SOS office along with 

the log of each ballot number and copy of all receipts.  

• PEITGS must be maintained for local audits for up to 22 months. They may not be 

destroyed or damaged in any way and may not be transported without written 

permission of the precinct manager. Legal chain of custody documentation must be 

maintained by precinct managers and county Election Boards. These legal documents 

may not be touched by any SOS related person or outside interest group representative.  
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